
Following the discussion with Corbin Kaspar from CenterPoint regarding streetlight 
design and operations, it was clarified that CenterPoint implements a 6% rule, wherein 
6% of the total current streetlights can be installed at no cost. This includes free labor, 
materials, and installation, with the exception of a $1700 easement dedication fee per 
streetlight location. 

In the case of Hilshire Village, which currently has 54 streetlights, this translates to 
approximately 3 to 4 poles falling under the 6% rule. 

For additional street lighting beyond the 6% allocation, the cost is estimated at around 
$1700 per streetlight, though this may vary depending on the labor and material 
expenses. 

As part of the city's proposal, new streetlights are suggested for areas currently lacking 
illumination, specifically Bridle Spur, Pine Creek, and Guinea Streets. 
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Potential pole locations 
highlighted in orange:

Bridle Spur: 1302 or 1314 
Guinea: 1117 or 1118 
Pine Creek: Suggestions
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Dark Streets and Spots in HV 


